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Retina Group does not engage directly with retail customers nor offer retail products, such as
investments, to the general public – either directly or through social media platforms or text
messaging
If you receive an unsolicited telephone call or email from someone purporting to represent us, you
should take care not to provide any personal information. Retina Group would not engage retail
investors in this way.
Do not to respond to emails from an email address other than an authorized Retina  Group email –
“@retinagroup.co.za”, especially if you were not expecting to be contacted by Retina Group.

The South African Fraud Prevention Services (https://www.safps.org.za/Home/Contact)
The South African Police Services (https://www.saps.gov.za/)
Credit Bureau Association (https://www.cba.co.za/home)
Ombudsman for Banking Services (https://www.obssa.co.za/)

The Retina Group name, brand, and other publicly available information may periodically be misused
in fraudulent schemes through which victims are tricked into thinking that they are dealing with Retina
Group personnel or investing in our funds. These fraudulent tactics can use sophisticated email, social
media, website, and texting campaigns. These evolving tactics are intended to collect personal
information, entice the victim to send money, or attempt to redirect wire transfers.

GENERAL ADVICE

SPECIFIC CASES

Currently, we do not have any fraudulent activities associated with our name.

HOW TO REPORT FRAUD 

If you think you may have been a victim of internet crime or are aware of potentially fraudulent
activity, please contact your local authorities. You may also consider filing a report with these South
African government entities:

 


